
Generalate – First meeting of the
members  of  the  Commission  on
Youth

The  Commission  on  Youth  meets  in-person  at  the  Generalate  in  Rome from
February 13 to 15, 2024. The Commission is made up by Br. César Campos, Ms
Nikki Chan and Ms Julia Mayer. The Commission is part of the new structure of
the Institute and collaborates with the six other Commissions (Justice and Peace,
Evangelization, Education, Association, Formation and Consecrated Life) as well
as the Offices that aim to respond to the current needs of the Lasallian Family.

The Commission on Youth offers increased opportunities for Young Lasallians and
Young Brothers to engage in the global Lasallian mission. Through their active
participation, Young Lasallians can enhance their Lasallian experience and be
empowered to make a positive impact in the world.

“We are committed to actively listen and respond to the diverse needs of young
people within our Institute and continue building an inclusive and empowering
community that aligns with the aspirations of Young Lasallians. In the following
days, we will have a dialogue with the members of the General Council and other
stakeholders that will enrich our action plan”, declared the three members of the
Commission at the end of the three-day meeting.
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